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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
We have come to the end of Term 1 already! Thank you to those parents who took advantage of the 
Parent / Teacher interviews. These are an excellent opportunity to gain insight into your child’s learning. 
LIPS teachers have put much effort into tailoring their teaching and learning experiences to individual 
student needs, and the Student Portfolios showcase the quality of what has been happening in 
classrooms this term. 
 
I would like to wish all LIPS families a safe enjoyable Easter Holiday, and I look forward to seeing 
everyone back for Term 2 on Tuesday the 23rd April. 

 
School Council 2019/2020 
Please see below newly appointed School Council Chairperson and NML reps.   

• Fiona Karaut    NML rep Chairperson 
 

• James Bu    NML rep 

• Chris Ong    NML rep 

• Brian Hosea    NML rep    

• Seth Kia    NML rep    
 

• Adrian Daimol    Parent rep 18-19 

• Angela Pukari    Parent rep 18-19   

• Richard Toisiat    Parent rep 19-20  
 

• Nicole Wilson    P&W rep 19    

• Catherine Langusch    Staff rep 19    

• Greg Neville    Principal 
 

Congratulations Week 8 Principal Award Winners 

Gloria Lelngei – Prep 

Jeffrey Singan – Year 7 

Ruby Maulday – Year 3 

Annalisa Daimol – Year 5 

Edmund Mosson Year 1 

 

Reading Eggs - https://readingeggs.com/ 
Reading Eggs makes learning to read interesting and engaging for kids, with 
great online reading games and activities. Students from Prep – Year 6 can 
access the online program outside of school time to support their reading.  
Students will bring home a parent note listing their login details so they can 
access the program from home. This is a great way to make progress with reading 
over the school holiday break! 
Please see your child’s teacher if you have any questions. 
 
 

 

      Week 9 Term 1 2019  

 

 

 

https://readingeggs.com/


Long Run and Ballgames Carnival 

The Long Run and Ballgames Carnival will be run tomorrow Thursday, 4th April. The Long Run (similar 

to a Cross Country) will be run from 8.30am until 9.15am with various courses happening around the 

school and townsite. The students have been practising this and staff will be situated to help them around 

the course. Following this, the students will participate in a variety of ball games in their class groups. 

The points from these events will carry over to the aggregate Athletics Carnival winners. Please note 

that Lunch will be at 12.30pm this day. Students are to wear their sports uniform 

tomorrow. 
 

Term 2 Calendar 
Attached is the School Calendar with Term 2 dates updated. These dates are accurate as of now and 
you will be alerted to any additional events and date changes via the Toksave. 
 

Parent and Emergency Contacts  
If your phone number, email address or emergency contacts have recently changed can you please 
notify Rose in the front office. This information needs to be up to date, at all times, to support the safety 
and wellbeing of all students at our school. 
 

Congratulations to our Kindy class on their first assembly item!  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations to  
Noah and John! 

 
 
 

 
 

End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 1 is THURSDAY April 4. 
 

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding Lihir International Primary School, please make an 
appointment to come in and see me. 
 
Kind regards 

Greg Neville 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


